S.S."PEARL SHELL".

A representative from the AngloSaxon Petroleum CO.,
called ét this Office this morning for the elassification
certificates of the above vessel,which has recently been
completed at Philadelphia by The Harlan & Hbllingsworth Co.

He was informed that the eertificates eonld not be
handed over unless the permission of the Bnuilders was first
obtain=d.

The Anglo Saxon Co.,have now telephoned asking that

a cablegram be sent from this office to obtain the neeessary
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e ® ° permission,as the certificates are urcently requireds
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